
 
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency 
March 6, 2008 

Regular Minutes  
 

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Al Cocchia  
Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young Engineers, Kieran Broach- Outreach 
Associate Connecticut Fund for the Environment.  
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:30 PM.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Cocchia to accept the minutes of the 
meeting on January 3, 2008. Motion carries with all in Favor.  
 
New Ordinances for the storm water maintenance and elicit discharge detection and 
management went into effect February 26, 2008.  Inland Wetlands will be the 
management agency. Mr. Jezierny will be working with Inland Wetlands on the Fee 
Structure.  
 
The budget at this time has been reduced to $1950 although $5300 was submitted.  
 
Mr. Broach discussed the benefits of the Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection 
Agency joining the Endangered Lands Coalition.  
Discussion ensued.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Cocchia to join the Endangered Lands 
Coalition. Motion carries with all in Favor.  
 
Mr. Secor passed out new forms for registration in APA zone, asked members to review. 
These will need to be sent to Business and Facility owners located within the APA zone.  
 
The next meeting will be held on April 3, 2008.     
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. Mr. Jezierny adjourn the meeting at 7:10 p.m.  
Motion carries with all in Favor.  
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
 
 Jay Hatfield 
 Recording Secretary  


